
From: Tom Howard
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Fwd: Application for Rite Liquor: 20240001917
Date: Saturday, December 7, 2024 6:24:27 PM

You don't often get email from thegluits@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Tom Howard <thegluits@gmail.com>
Date: December 7, 2024 at 5:14:29 PM CST
To: LH-Liscensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
Cc: Tom Howard <thegluits@aol.com>
Subject: Application for Rite Liquor: 20240001917

﻿I object to allowing another Tobacco outlet at this liquor shop. There are already
tobacco outlets within blocks of 645 Snelling: Walgreens, Minnoco Gas station,
and Speedway/Holiday. I thought we were making good inroads into assisting
smoking cessation programs?  No, not a good idea. And let me go on record as
already predicting the next application will be for another dispensary.  Don’t do it.
Please. 

Tom Howard 
1618 Bayard Ave
612/817-7967. Cell
Sent from my iPhone
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